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MADISON - Senator Mark Miller released the following statement regarding the opinion in Gill v.
Whitford by the United States Supreme Court:

  

“I am hugely disappointed the Supreme Court dismissed this case for lack of standing. I hope by
returning this case to the district court that already ruled these maps unconstitutional, a remedy
to finally allow voters to elect their representatives and not the other way around, will be found.

  

“Today’s opinion makes it clear that elections have consequences and the need for
non-partisan redistricting reform is as important as ever. Time to get to work.”
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